
INFORMATION
EVENING
The meeting will include guidance on the Transfer Process for children currently in P6 whose
parents intend to apply for a place in a grammar school, especially Bangor Grammar School,
Glenlola Collegiate School or Regent House School.

The information given will be common to all three schools and relevant to any other grammar
school, although each may give, in addition, details about its own admissions criteria.

Further details about the arrangements and organisation for each meeting can be obtained on the
schools’ websites or by contacting the relevant school directly.

PARENTS OF PRIMARY 6 PUPILS WHO ARE INTERESTED
IN APPLYING TO ANY OF THE SCHOOLS LISTED BELOW

FOR AUGUST / SEPTEMBER 2024 
ENTRY ARE INVITED TO ATTEND

 

GLENLOLA COLLEGIATE
SCHOOL

www.glenlolacollegiate.net

028 9147 5340

info@glenlolacollegiate.net

Tuesday 20th June

19:00

www.bangorgrammarschool.com

028 9147 3734

BANGOR GRAMMAR
SCHOOL

info@bgs.bangor.ni.sch.uk

Monday 19th June

19:00

REGENT HOUSE 
GRAMMAR SCHOOL

www.regenthouse.org.uk

028 9181 3234

office@regenthouse.org.uk

Thursday 1st June

19:00

http://www.bangorgrammarschool.com/
mailto:info@bgs.bangor.ni.sch.uk
http://www.bangorgrammarschool.com/
mailto:info@bgs.bangor.ni.sch.uk
http://www.bangorgrammarschool.com/

